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Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
Fax: (416) 440-7656
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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Pollution Probe — Submissions for Motion on “High 5 Proposal”
EB-2010-0002 — Hydro One — 2011/12 Transmission Rates

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, we write to provide Pollution Probe’s submissions for
Hydro One’s motion regarding the “High 5 Proposal”.

Pollution Probe takes no position on whether the “High 5 Proposal” should be severed and dealt
with separately (either as part of a generic proceeding or as a separate part of this proceeding).
However, regardless of how the Board decides to proceed, Pollution Probe submits that the
Board should deal with the “High 5 Proposal” in a timely manner so that any potential
implementation is not delayed, particularly in light of the Board’s previous decision and
comments regarding the “High 5 Proposal”.

Pollution Probe also submits that, if the Board decides to proceed with some form of an oral
hearing for the “Highs Proposal”, Pollution Probe should continue to retain its right to conduct
cross-examination if Pollution Probe considers it appropriate.

We trust that these submissions are of assistance. In light of these submissions, counsel for
Pollution Probe does not intend to appear at the oral hearing for this motion, and please do not
hesitate to contact the undersigned if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Yours truly,

-

Basil Alexander

BAJba

cc: Applicant and Intervenors per Appendix A to Procedural Order No. 1


